Plan Ahead:
West Linn 1-205 On-Ramp Detour Beginning July 21
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Construction crews are working on the new roundabout
connecting OR 43 with northbound 1-205. Once complete,
motorists will travel via the roundabout to access
northbound I-205, This is ane of the critical safety
improvemants of the projact.
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DETOUR FROM OR 43 TO NORTHEOUND
F-205: JULY 21-AUGUST 4

+ Enter 1-205 southbound
« Exit 10th Street (Exit 6)

» Cross under the freeway
« Enter 1-205 northbound

northbound detour
from OR 43 from

Friday, July 21 until

IN AUGUST:

Full northbound/southbound
long-term closure of OR 43
and northbound 1-205 Exit 8
to OR 43 August 4 to 28

Sign up to receve email and text alerts by scanning the QR code or visiting the project website: R05corridor.org
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For ADA (Amenicans with Disabiities Act) or Civil Rights Title VI accommodations, transation/interpretation services,
or more information call 503-731-4128, or Oregon Relay Service 7-1-1,



